
Name  Fr Shaun Purdy  Date  22 November 2016  

Focus of visit 
 
As Link Governor for Religious Education and Liturgy 

 

Classes/staff visited 
 
Mrs Henzell 

Summary of activities 
 
I met with Mrs Henzell to discuss the RE Curriculum and the best way I could offer support to the staff in RE 

provision in the school. 
 

What have I learned as a result of my visit? 
 
Mrs Henzell took me through each Year Group’s ‘Come and See’ Book in which we looked at all the topics covered 

within the book and how it fits in with the Liturgical Year. 

 

Positive comments about the visit 
 

Lots of great ideas came up on how best as the Chaplain I could support each year group in their RE topics and how 

we can create stronger links between school and parish.  

 

A Travelling Crib would be implemented during Advent with one of the classes. One child will take this home each 

evening and spend some time discussing the Christmas Story.  

 

Aspects I would like clarified / questions that I have 
 

I asked Mrs Henzell about how we can develop the entrance area to give a liturgical focus for visitors to the school. 

  

Ideas for future visits 
 
I would like to spend some time with the class who are using the Travelling Crib to see how they are enjoying the 

experience.  

 

I would also like to offer some practical support to various classes eg in going through a baptism ceremony or 

wedding ceremony. 

 

Any other comments 
 
It is interesting to be able to have an overview of the whole school RE provision and to be able to offer my support 

to Mrs Henzell and the rest of the school staff. I think it is very important that we have good communication and 
links with the Cathedral parish, and that we continue to offer the best support that we can. 

 

(Fr) S P Purdy 

(RE and Liturgy) 

22 November 2016 

 


